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Calton Playgroup, Calton Road, Gloucester GL1 5ET 

 

Week 7/8 Lockdown : 15/5/2020 

 

Whilst the Covid-19 pandemic has certainly changed our lives in many ways, it hasn't 

changed the need to celebrate and support our young children in their educational 

development, physical, social and emotional journey through life. 

 

We encourage you to make the most of this time spent together learning through 

play and enjoying the simple things in life.  This week’s nursery rhyme is a finger 

rhyme, which I’m sure you are all familiar with 

 

This Little Pig Went To Market 

 

This little pig went to market   Grasp big toe 

This little pig stayed at home    Grasp second toe 

This little pig had roast beef    Grasp third toe 

This little pig had none     Grasp fourth toe 

This little pig cried      Grasp little toe 

Wee-wee-wee, I can't find my way home. Tickle underneath the foot 
 

We hope you all enjoyed VE Day celebrations. 

 

Closure due to Covid-19 

Those of you whose children attend extra hours to the nursery education funding 

(NEF), share the funding or would usually pay fees for your sessions will only be 

charged for the actual hours your child has attended playgroup.  The invoices that 

were issued for the Spring Term will be re-calculated over the next week and 

emailed to you.  Should you have any fees which remain due could you please 

make a cheque payable to: Calton Primary School?  As you are aware the 

playgroup amalgamated with CPS as from 1st April 2020, however we do not 

currently have a direct payment facility set up and the playgroup bank account will 

soon be closed. 

 

Government Announcement 10/5/2020 

Please check the CPS website regularly for updates regarding the proposed return 

to primary school as from 1st June 2020.  We have attached a copy of Sarah Bunce’s 

letter for your information, which is also on the school website. 

 


